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Network Notification 
________________________________________________ 
 
Date: February 10, 2010    Number:   OH-P-2010-06 
 
To:  CareSource Providers 
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject:  Hemoglobin and HealthChek Screening Visits 

 
 

As part of our ongoing commitment to timely and clearly articulated 
communication of policy or process changes, the information listed below 
supplements current policies to include those listed in the CareSource Provider 
Manual. 
 
CareSource recently became aware of unintended denials of 
Hemoglobin/Hematocrit when billed in conjunction with a HealthChek.  We have 
made a change to our system to facilitate payment of these claims.  All impacted 
claims have been adjusted and no action is needed on the part of the provider.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience.   
 

 

 


